Lisa Driscoll

From: Courtney Finn <c.ann.finn@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 7:06 AM

To: Lisa Driscoll

Subject: Re: Measure X

Please confirm receipt of this email. Thanks.

On Thu, Aug 19, 2021, 7:03 AM Courtney Finn <c.ann.finn@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi,

Unfortunately | will not be able to make the call tonight, but | did want to submit my public comments via email. Due to
the East Contra Costa Fire Protection District's (ECCFPD) severe lack of funding and inability to serve residents of this
city safely, | feel funds from Measure X should be contributed to ECCFPD.

As climate conditions continue to decline, it's prudent we consider funding the ECCFPD as we are in a state of
emergency based on the lack of resources they have to support the city of Brentwood and surrounding areas.

Thank you for your work in this matter, to determine how to advise where revenue is allocated is no easy task.

Sincerely,
Courtney Finn



